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November 1, 2013
Mr. Oleg Notovitsin
Dean of Humanities
St. Petersburg State University of Aerospace Instrumentation
St. Petersburg, Kronstadt region
Russia
Dear Mr. Oleg Nogovitsin,

The Memorandum of Understanding have been signed by our President and included. 
Once signatures have been obtained, please send back to our office, address below.

If I may be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at your convenience. 
Sincerely,
Jeanine Guilbeault

Stony Brook University

International Academic Programs

E1340 Frank Melville Jr. Library

Stony Brook, NY 11794-3397

